
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hillside Junior School 

Weekly Bulletin 
Week 37 – 28th June 2019 

Sports Day 

We would like to say thank you and well done to the children and their families who took part in Sports Day at St 
John’s School yesterday.  Huge thanks to Mr Johns for organising Sports Day and St John’s pupils and staff for allowing 
us to hold the event at their school and for all their help and support throughout the morning .  Please see the results 
table below.     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Overall House Winner: Maxwell 
Team Winners: Red Raccoons 

  Year 3 Girls Running Race    Year 4 Girls Running Race 
  1st Madison C – 3JO    1st Beatriz—4LN 
  2nd Maybelline – 3JO    2nd Lily—4C 
  3rd  Brianna – 3J     3rd  Victoria 4C 
  Year 3 Boys Running Race    Year 4 Boys Running Race 
  1st Aryen – 3JO     1st Santana—4C 
  2nd Moses – 3J      2nd Nikolas—4C  
  3rd  Rafael – 3JO     3rd  Daniel O—4LN 
  Year 5 Girls Running Race    Year 6 Girls Running Race 
  1st Borene—5G     Joint 1st   Breeanna—6M & Rachel—6KS 
  2nd Esther 5G     2nd  Chloe C—6M  
  3rd  Mia—5ST      
  Year 5 Boys Running Race    Year 6 Boys Running Race 
  1st Shaquan—5ST    1st Aiden—6KS 
  2nd Cristiano—5G      2nd Antonio 6M  
  3rd  Tomas—5G     3rd  Sahel—6M 
  Girls Relay Race      Boys Relay Race  
  1st Hallowell      1st Maxwell 
   Lara C        Ayren 
   Beatriz      Santana 
   Diana       Shaquan 
   Breeanna      Jose MC 
  Dad’s Race       Mum’s Race  
  1st Connor’s Dad—3JO    1st Alexandru’s Mum 3J  
  2nd Tom’s Dad—4LN     2nd Victoria’s Sister 3JO  
  3rd  Mateo 5G & Sienna’s 3JO Dad   3rd  Diogo’s Mum 3JO 
  Staff Race 
  1st Mr Johns & Mr Goodchild     
  2nd Ms O’Connor & Mrs Mason       
  3rd  Mrs Jenkins & Mrs Rice 



Diary Dates  
July: 
Thurs 11th July —Yr5 Canal Presentation—3.30pm 
Wed 17th July  - School Council Cake Sale—3.30pm 
Thurs 18th July—Upper School Trip to Cassiobury Park 
Fri 19th July—Lower School Trip to Cassiobury Park 
Tues 23rd July—Yr6 Leavers Assembly—9.15am 
Tues 23rd July — END OF TERM—1.30PM 

 

PTA Events 2019  
Please see below all the events arrange by the PTA 
for this academic year.  Further details will be sent 
in due course. 
12th July – Non-uniform Day 
12th July – Mini Summer Fair 
22nd July – Year 6 Leavers’ BBQ—5pm 

Canal Presentation  
The Canal Presentation is being held in the hall on 
Thursday 11th July at 3.30pm.  This is an opportunity 
for parents and siblings to hear all about the children’s 
Canal trip experience. We look forward to seeing both 
parents and pupils for the presentation.   

Year 6 Residential  
Year 6 children left earlier today for their residential 
trip to Manor Adventures in Norfolk.  We hope they 
all have an exciting time.  Their safe arrival will be 
posted on the school website later today.  

Year 6 Transition Day  
The Transition day for all Hillingdon schools is on Tues-
day 2nd July.  Therefore, Year 6 pupils should go  
directly to their new school dressed in their Hillside 
uniform. Children not attending a Hillingdon School 
should come to school as normal at 8.50am. 

New Classes for September 
Children will spend the morning with their new class 
teacher on Tuesday 2nd July and we are looking  
forward to meeting all Year 2 pupils who are moving 
up to Year 3 in September.  New class lists will be  
posted on the school website on Tuesday 2nd July at 
4pm.   

Year  6 Leavers 
Year 6 children and their families are invited to a BBQ 
and presentation evening on Monday 22nd July at 
5pm. This event is organised by the PTA.  Further 
information will be emailed to parents in the next cou-
ple of weeks.  On Tuesday 23rd July at 9.15am parents 
are also invited to join us for a special Leavers’  
Assembly in the school hall, we hope you are all able 
to attend.  

SRE Previews  
Years 5 and 6 pupils will be studying SRE (Sex and Rela-
tionship Education) in the week commencing 15th July. If 
you would like to view the resources we use for teaching 
SRE, we are holding preview sessions; Year 5 - Tuesday 
9th July at 2.45pm, Year 6  - Wednesday 10th  July at 
2.45pm.  Please complete the form available from the 
school office if you wish to attend. 

Philosophy Questions 
Each week we will be posting a philosophy question for 
parents to discuss with their child at home.  This will 
help children contribute to their weekly class philosophy 
lessons  Philosophy is all about encouraging young peo-
ple to think. By motivating children to look at the world 
from different points of views we hope to develop in-
quisitive minds who are keen to engage in discussions 
and listen to each other.  Philosophy is about learning 
how to be logical, present arguments, spot bad ones and 
respect different opinions.  This week’s question is: 

If you could give one gift to every single child 
in the world, what would it be?  


